
	
	
	
December	22,	2017	
	
Dear	UA	community,	
	
As	we	head	into	the	holiday	break,	I	want	to	extend	my	best	wishes	to	you	for	the	holiday	
season	and	the	coming	New	Year.		I	hope	that	you	will	take	time	away	from	your	work	to	
embrace	those	things	in	life	that	are	most	meaningful	to	you	and	that	you	enjoy	a	wonderful	
holiday	with	friends	and	family,	full	of	joy	and	happiness.	
	
Please	do	take	time	to	remember	in	your	prayers	and	remembrances	those	who	cannot	
celebrate	with	their	families	this	season	-	our	police,	firefighters,	first	responders,	and	military	
members.	
	


